
 
 

Nansledan Summer Newsletter   3 

    

 

 

Date of Issue: 

                                                                25th June 202 

                                                             PHOTO: Flying jumps in Pod 5 

 

                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safety During the Covid19 Pandemic  
 

Accompanying this newsletter is an 
important safety notice about alcohol-
based hand sanitiser.  
We continue to await guidance on further 
pupils returning to school but the DfE have not 
yet given permission on increasing class sizes 

beyond 15. As soon as we know more, we will 
be in touch.  
For information about the safety measures in 

place, please go to the Aspire website: 
 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/co
ronavirus-guidance 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Please support us by entering the National Book 
Tokens prize draw. You could win £5,000 of 

National Book Tokens for our school library – and if 
your entry is picked, you'll also get £100 of National 
Book Tokens to spend on yourself! To enter, please 
go to: 
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools 
Plus, visit nationalbooktokens.com/create 

for your pupils' chance to design their own gift 
card and win a £10/€10 National Book Token – 
emblazoned with their artwork – for themselves 
and each child in their class. To enter, please go to 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools 

 

Staffing News 
You may be aware that we are expanding 
our staff team with a number of roles being 
advertised recently. 
I am delighted to share with you the 
wonderful news that Mr Matt Maloney will 
be joining our leadership team from 
September on a permanent basis, leading 
inclusion (among a number of other areas) 
and supporting Miss Hannah Seeley in her 
new SENDCo role.  
Over these next two weeks, we have 
interviews scheduled for the other available 
roles. I look forward to updating you in the 
near future and introducing you to the 
incoming team members. 
 

Skol Nansledan Nursery & Class Structure 
 

We started off with 5 classes in September 2019 but 

expanded to 6 in November. We are now looking 

forward to our new Reception pupils joining us in 

September 2020 and our numbers increasing as pupils 

move up through school. As a result of this, we will be 

expanding to 8 classes in September, as follows: 

EYFS - Two classes Year 1 - Two classes 

Year 2 - One class Year 3/4 - Two mixed classes 

Year 5/6 - One class 

The pandemic has complicated and slowed down a 

number of processes, one of which is the planned 

development of our Nansledan Nursery. We can 

confirm that this is not likely to be ready to open to 

pupils until September 2021.  

While we are still in the process of recruiting staff 

members and gathering information on new pupils 

we’ re unable to finalise staffing arrangements and the 

children’s classes just yet. We will ensure you are fully 

informed once decisions are finalised. 

 

Google Classroom 
It is wonderful that more and more pupils are 
accessing the materials and support available 
through Google Classroom and using it to upload their 
work for feedback. We are delighted with the recent 

contributions we have had in our Science Challenge, 
Cornwall Music Hubbub, The School Games and 
individual learning challenges. 
Please keep this coming as it helps us stay connected 
with the pupils who have not yet been able to return 
to school. Remember to contact us if you are facing 
any difficulties with this. 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Vicky Dilnot 
Head of School 

www.nansledanschool.org/web 
tel 01637 829298 
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